
 

 

08 September 2025 
 
Dear applicant 

Thank you for taking the time to consider an application to the Wessex MAT. 

This is a new leadership post following a re-structure of senior roles, so it is a great opportunity for you to 
make an impact on the way we support the education of over 6000 children and young people in this part of 
Dorset. We have grown significantly in a relatively short space of time to create a thriving and successful 
education community. We have the full range of schools from early years through to post-16 covering every 
phase of education. It makes it an exciting place to work, and we put learning at the centre of everything we 
do including our own learning and development.  

As with any leadership role there will be elements of the mundane and routine, but we are looking for 
someone who has the ability to lead on key areas of policy and take responsibility for impact. You will also be 
part of the wider leadership team influencing the future direction and operation of the trust as it continues to 
grow and develop. 

In return we can offer you a stimulating and challenging environment with quality training and plenty of 
support. Wessex employees are eligible for a full benefits package after a qualifying period including a 
generous pension scheme, salary sacrifice schemes, employee assistance programme, conference days 
and further training.    

I understand the time and effort that goes into making an application so please accept my thanks in advance 
if you decide to proceed beyond this initial interest.  We have tried to include as much information as you 
need in order to make an application, but without overwhelming you.  If you need further information, or you 
would like to have an informal discussion, please contact us at admin@wessex.ac or go to the website 
www.wessex.ac 

Applications should be made online:  www.jobs.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 

 We very much look forward to hearing from you. 

All best wishes 

 
 
 
Mike Foley  
CEO 


